
11am

Introit: Holy, Holy, Holy

Call to Worship: 
Praise to the Lord, the Almighty, the King of creation!

O my soul, praise Him, for He is thy health and salvation!
All ye who hear, now to His temple draw near;

Praise Him in glad adoration.

Praise to the Lord, 
who o’er all things so wondrously reigneth,

Shelters thee under His wings, yea, so gently sustaineth!
Hast thou not seen how thy desires e’er have been

Granted in what He ordaineth?

Invocation:  Izzy Dominguez

Reading: Psalm 95:1-7, Jared de Bruyn

Hymn 659 NAH: I Am So Glad

Tithes and Offerings: Andreas Papaiouannou

Family Prayer: Pastor Mary Barrett

Dedication of Miles Neves: Ps J Venter

Scripture Reading: Philipians 2:1-5, Jeff Nacimento

Musical Item: 'Jesu, Joy of Man's Desiring' by J S Bach,
Miriam Ivan

Sermon: Be Kind To Yourself, Pastor Jacques Venter

Foot-washing

Children’s Time

Praise in Song: Christine Cornwall
Blessed Assurance

I am Thine O Lord (Draw me Nearer)
Sweet Hour of Prayer

Celebration of Communion

Good Samaritan Offering

Hymn: Amazing Grace

Benediction: Pastor Jacques Venter

Serving Elders: Ps Sam Neves, Ps Mary Barrett
Organist: Brian Combridge 

CONTACTS

Pastoral Team

Jacques Venter
jventer@secadventist.org.uk / 07868 546 941

Sam Neves
samneves@mac.com / 07522 088 007

Mary Barrett
mbarrett@secadventist.org.uk / 07961 777 446

Stanborough Centre Office
Michael Swain

stanboroughcentre@gmail.com / 07962 320 372

Church Clerk
swan.patricia4@gmail.com / 07905 620 080

Bulletin Deadline Wednesday 3pm
bulletin@stanboroughchurch.org

SUNSET TIMES

Today:16:13    Next Friday: 16:09

14 November  2015

Welcome to
Stanborough Park Church

Trust in the Lord with all your heart. Do not lean on your own
understanding. In all your ways acknowledge Him, and He will guide

your paths.'
Proverbs 3:5-6

Pastoral Team: Jacques Venter; Mary Barrett; Sam Neves
Stanborough Park Seventh-day Adventist Church

609 St Albans Road, Watford WD25 9JL
01923 894 664

www.stanboroughchurch.org
www.spsda.co.uk/watch

facebook.com/stanboroughparkchurch
twitter.com/stanboroughpc

Communion Service

http://twitter.com/stanboroughpc
http://facebook.com/stanboroughparkchurch
http://www.spsda.co.uk/watch


9.45am

Welcome: Paul Godfrey
Hymn 459: Paul Quinn
Prayer: Cecilia Davison

Mission Report: Michael Dragoyevich
Special Item: 'My all in all' Sara, Eleanor and Abigail 

Lesson Study: "The Crisis Continues"
Memory Text: ""But let him who glories glory in this, that he
understands and knows Me, that I am the Lord, exercising

loving kindness, judgement, and righteousness in the earth.
For in these I delight," says the Lord". Jeremiah 9:24

Mission Offering: Misha Dragojevic
Hymn 475: Denver Annabel

Prayer

PRAYER CORNER. Let us pray for those suffering from the 
drought in Northern Ethiopia. Let us also pray that the 
church's ministry to prisoners will continue as it is threatened
with possible closure.

THE SINGING GROUP will be going to Lancaster Court, 108 
High Road, WD257AJ at 3:30 pm.

FELLOWSHIP CHRISTMAS LUNCH, 5 DECEMBER. Places are 
limited and will only be reserved with advance booking 
and payment. Please collect an envelope from the desk, 
and place in the offering plate or hand to Alison Burgess

SENIOR CLUB will meet on Monday 16 November from 2 - 
4pm. The Guest Speaker this week is Sonia Enright who will 
be talking to us of the work of 'Medical Detection Dogs' This
is a topic which should be of interest to all. Please come 
along and give your support. 

ADVENTURER/PATHFINDER. Adventurer/Pathfinder Meeting 
begins at 9.30am tomorrow to facilitate CPR training.

THANK YOU. Dear friends, we would like to thank you all for 
the many prayers that has been sent to the throne of our 
might God. I'm very encouraged by the natural treatment 
which I went for in Portugal. The treatment continues at 
home for the next few months.Thank you for your 
continuous prayer. God Bless, Farozia. 

CHRISTMAS GIFTS, BOOKS AND CRAFTS FAIR Come along to 
purchase some special gifts or just for a chat and some lunch
- Sunday 15 Nov from 11 to 3pm. Light lunches will be 
available. There is also a car wash and a therapeutic 
massage provided by the Pathfinders. For Gourmet chefs, a 
variety of nuts will be on sale. Profits go to Peace Hospice.

ANGEL VOICES. Please note that we will not be meeting this 
week. Unfortunately, we have to wait until room allocations 
have been completed so will have to wait until we have a 
room with a piano at our usual time straight after the 
Sabbath service. 

FAMILY MINISTRY DEPARTMENT would like to invite all of the 
Families who have held the Prayer Basket during 2015 to put 
Saturday,19 December in your diaries for a special event that
will take place right after the Divine Service. For more info 
contact Jean Marc and Sunsiree Renard. 

BIBLE STUDY GROUP meets Tuesdays at 10.30am at the 
Stanborough Centre starts a new series this week on Mark's 
Gospel. New students welcome .

MESSYCHURCH or MESSY CHRISTINGLE will be next week, on 
the 21st November. Join us by booking your children in at 
stanboroughmessychurch@gmail.com, including their names
and their age. 

SOUP RUN will be leaving next Friday 20 November at 8.30pm 
to visit the homeless in London. Our Youth Department are 
leading the team and the driver is Joseph Cudjoe. If you 
would like to go on the soup run, please contact Pat Walton.

CHURCH LITERATURE is available in the North Porch for 
members to give away to family, friends and neighbours.

THE WELFARE DEPARTMENT needs items of food such as tins of 
vegetables and fruit and soup, packets of pasta and 
spaghetti, jars of pasta sauce, jars of jam and honey and 
spreads, etc. Please help if you can.

THE NEXT HEALTH LECTURE is on Thursday 26 November at 
8pm. 'Super Foods that Help Your Health. Taste and See!'. 
Presented by Karen Edwards. Soup Rolls at 7pm.

CONNECT DAY, after the services on November 28th, bring 
food to join together for a potluck and stay for an afternoon 
worship time. In the evening there will be a family games and
pancake night. A great opportunity to invite your friends for 
the day. 

FAMILY MINISTRIES PRAYER BASKET Family Ministry Basket 
will be with the Farrant family. We invite the church to 
pray for Douglas, Adina, the children and especially the 
grand children. Douglas and Adina thanks the church 
family for their prayers and support given during Douglas'
recent long and difficult stay in hospital. Our prayer 
request is to be drawn closer to our Saviour. "He will wipe 
every tear from their eyes. There will be no more death or
mourning or crying or pain, for the old order of things has 
passed away." Rev 21:4 

WOMEN IN PRAYER, TODAY, 1:30 - 3PM OAK & BEECH 
ROOMS. Come make your requests known to God, be 
alert and wait expectantly. Join us in prayer and share 
God's unfailing love and faithfulness. The theme is 
'Reaching out to others'. Light refreshments available at 
1pm. "not looking to your own interests but each of you 
to the interests of the others." (Philippians 2:4 NIV) 

PRAYER MEETING - The prayer meeting will resume 
meeting at 7:30 on Wednesday.

CHURCH BUDGET. October was a challenging month for 
us as a church as we prepared to move back into the 
Church. The weather turned cold and this is reflected in 
the giving. We are £62 short on our budget overall 
ending in October. Thank you for giving so generously. As
we face the festive season please take care and spend 
or give responsibly. Thank you too for the generous 
Development Offering last Sabbath. Including the 
offerings of the concert a total of £10,000 was given on 
the day. 

Budget Actual
October £5,417 £4,959
Jan-Oct £54,166 £54,104

THE SEC TEENS DEPARTMENT   invite you to join us for the 
2015 Teens Day of Fellowship on 12 December 10am at 
Emmanuel Center 9-23 MARSHAM STREET LONDON SW1P 
3DW. Guest Speaker Gilbert Cangy, General Conference
Youth Director. Food will be provided but you must 
register at http://www.secteens.org/teensunited  . If you 
do have any questions please do not hesitate to contact
pastor Dejan Stojkovic on 07919 172 176.

FUNDRAISING. Please see the insert for the GIFT FOR THE 
CHURCH project and start thinking of who you can ask, 
NOT to give you a Christmas gift this year.

CHOIR REHEARSAL starts on 20 November at 7pm in the 
Beech Room in order to prepare for the Christmas 
Service. New members welcome.

Sabbath School 

Announcements

Announcements

http://www.secteens.org/teensunited

